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C245

QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Thursday, 20 June 2013

Hon Robin Chapple to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for
Energy.

(1) What is the unit cost of gas from the Gorgon project which has been
negotiated on behalf of Verve and Synergy?

(2) What will be the impact on electricity prices of the new unit cost of gas
from the Gorgon project once that gas is being supplied into the
reticulated system?

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question.
(1) The terms and conditions of Gorgon contracts are commercially confidential.

(2) The Government is yet to make a decision on future electricity tariffs.
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